


















































April 12, 2021 

From: Jennifer Marler 

To: City of Neodesha 

Dear Governing Body: 

I am writing this letter on behalf of the 150th Committee which is made up of numerous 

volunteers from our community. We have been hard at work planning a celebration to mark 

the Sesquicentennial Anniversary of Neodesha. There are multiple events planned to 

celebrate Neodesha that will be held over Memorial & July 4th weekends. 

The 150th Committee would like to respectfully request your consideration of a donation 

toward the cost of events planned. We plan to reach out to businesses and individuals in 

our community, some of whom may also like to contribute to the celebration. 

We sincerely appreciate your time and consideration, 

Jennifer Marler 
Erica Johnson 
Terry Harper 
Ray Essington 
Chris Bauman 
Don Adams 
Jeff Fehr 
Jim Jackson 
Lloyd Baumart 


